The Queen’s Baton Relay Competition!!

The Queen’s Baton Relay is a much loved tradition of the Commonwealth Games. It was introduced at the British Empire and 
Commonwealth Games in Cardiff in 1958.
From there, it has developed as a symbolic celebration of both unity and diversity, binding the 70 nations and territories of the Commonwealth with the message of peace and harmony through sports.

We have a truly once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to select a pupil to carry the Queen’s Baton.  Being chosen to carry the Queen’s Baton 
on behalf of our school will be a great honour.
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YOUR TASK:

Research the ways in which people in other 
Commonwealth Countries build physical activity into their day; either within the school day or at home.


Your research can be presented in a creative piece of writing, a video entry, a poster, mind-map or leaflet and 
should be as informative as possible.

Winners will be judged by the PE Faculty, Our Young Ambassadors
and the Head Teacher.  If any of our Young Ambassadors 
wish to enter, they will not be part of the judging panel.

Entries must be received by Tuesday 19th November, 3.45pm.
Results will be advertised on Friday 22nd November.

GOOD LUCK!!
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